
August, 2022

Welcome to our 2022-2023 school year! As summer gradually reaches its end and the promise
of Fall offers new beginnings, we hope that all of you have taken the time to refresh and renew
yourselves in preparation for the adventure and development inherent in a new school year.

A Full Member of the Association of Waldorf Schools of North America, the Waldorf School of
Orange County is committed to providing a rich Waldorf education to all its students, Early Years
through 12th grade. Our team of dedicated, highly qualified, excellent educators join together
with our dedicated Board of Trustees and Administrative staff to form the heart of WSOC, ready
to receive students and families.

To all members of our team, Students, Staff and Parents, you are here to help us on this journey
and you will find yourself among kindred spirits. Our faculty and staff form a supportive group,
working together for the children in our care, encouraging one another to do their best work,
and extending grace when we struggle.

Over the summer we have continued to beautify and improve the campus and classrooms while
finishing work on the Nursery building. These efforts will help to serve the new students and
families that we continue to welcome to the school: already several grades are at enrollment
capacity, a clear sign that the community values what WSOC is able to offer.

To highlight just a few of the changes projected for the coming year, we look forward to a full
festival life reinvigorating our school, reinstatement of programs that have been on hold for the
past two years (such as middle school choir). As well, we foresee additional field trips and
opportunities for after-school sports and club participation. The high school has adapted its
schedule to accommodate an extra class period each day, to provide flexibility and thereby
make a study hall possible for each student during the course of the week.

We look forward to the upcoming start of the school year and meeting many of you
throughout this year!

Sincerely,
College of Teachers, Board of Trustees
Thomas Corcoran & Sara Rodelo, College of Teachers
James Gaor & Amy Rasmussen, Board of Trustees


